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[bookmark: _Hlk514140335]Commercial System with Fire Points
Service Termination Notice

This notice is provided in accordance with the NFPA 72: National Fire Alarm and Signaling Code, 2013 Edition, Section 26.2.7.4.

Dear Fire Marshal,

NFPA 72: National Fire Alarm and Signaling Code, 2013 Edition, Section 26.2.7.4 states: “The supervising station shall notify the authority having jurisdiction prior to terminating service.”

In compliance, we are notifying you that service/monitoring for the commercial security system with fire points at the below location has been or will be terminated effective 07/26/2019.


Business Name:			Hug A Bug Childcare    
 


Address of Protected Location:	1340 Riverside St     
Portland, ME 04103

Should you have any questions, or need additional information related to the termination of service to the above location, please call the customer identified above.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
ADT Security Services
If you have signed up for paperless bills or if you have signed up for the ADT EasyPay Service, you will automatically receive email notifications when ADT issues your bill. These notifications will be sent to Your Email Address. Additionally, ADT will deliver all other written notices it provides to you about your ADT Contract or your Account to Your Email Address including, without limitation, payment reminders, default notices, late payment notices and termination notices. If you have signed up for any of these services, you may not “opt-out” of receiving these email communications. To ensure you receive future ADT communication, please add ADT@safehome.com  to your address book.

©2018 ADT LLC dba ADT Security Services. All rights reserved. ADT, the ADT logo, 800.ADT.ASAP and the product/service names listed in this document are marks and/or registered marks. Unauthorized use is strictly prohibited. License information available at www.ADT.com or by calling 800.ADT.ASAP. CA ACO7155, 974443; PPO17232; FL EF0001121; LA F1639, F1640, F1643, F1654, F1655; MA 172C; NC Licensed by the Alarm Systems Licensing Board of the State of North Carolina 7535P2, 7561P2, 7562P10, 7563P7, 7565P1, 7566P9; NY 12000305615; PA 090797; 
MS 15019511. 








image2.png
@ | Protectionl)




